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Come and join the Collingwood School 

Bear Hunt Adventure in our  
Early Years Discovery Morning  

 
Friday 22nd March  

09:30 – 11:00 
 

 For more information and details on how to book a 
free place please visit http://bit.ly/2CoF6DT  

or call 020 8647 4607 

“We’re going on  
A bear hunt…..” 

 

“What’s that? 
One shiny wet nose! 
Two big furry ears! 
Two big googly eyes! 
IT'S A BEAR!!!” 

 


